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Your submission for this review:

The 15 percent increase in rates is nearly 50 percent in real terms and now these massive increases in water and sewerage. We
are in a pandemic and individuals and businesses are struggling due to either the worst mismanagement in Australian council
history by a long way OR-. Either way its not something the region can afford





